
The UM Library has newly established the "UM Scholars 
Collection" (2020/06/22) 

Dear All, 

In order to promote academic spirits and create an academic atmosphere, the UM 
Library has set up an "UM Scholars’ Collection" to display academic books, 
manuscripts, calligraphy and painting works by UM staff, students and alumni that 
the Library received through donation and collected over the years. These works 
are displayed at the historical document display area on the first floor of the 
Library. The collection’s plaque unveiling ceremony was held and officiated by Prof. 
Yonghua Song, Rector of UM and Prof. Rui Martins, VRGA of UM on 17th June in 
the University Library. 

The UM Scholars’ Collection now displays more than 2,000 volumes of books, 
accounting for approximately 60% of the published works by UM scholars. All UM 
teachers, students and alumni are welcome to donate their works to the Library. 
Please email us at lib_acq@um.edu.mo. 

Regards, 
UM Library 

 

 

  

 
 


